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Chris Barrington

From: REACH Boron Consortium <sief=boron-consortium.org@createsend1.com> on behalf of 
REACH Boron Consortium <sief@boron-consortium.org>

Sent: 24 March 2013 11:20
To: Chris Barrington
Subject: LOA notification - Preview

Having trouble viewing this email? Click here to see it in your browser. 
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SIEF Facilitation 

The REACH Boron 
Consortium is acting on 
behalf of ArcelorMittal, the 
Lead Registrant for Boron and 
PCC Rokita SA, the Lead 
Registrant for Phosphorus. 

  

Boron Consortium 
contacts: 

Chris Barrington 
Secretariat  
 
Email:  
sief@boron-consortium.org  
 
Tel:  
+ 44 (0) 1276 686279  
 
www.boron-consortium.org  

  

Substance Portfolio 

As well as dealing with 
the REACH registration of 
Boron, the REACH Boron 
Consortium is also dealing with 
the full registration of 
Phosphorus as a component of 
a mixture [alloy]. 

  

Substances: Boron and Phosphorus 
Attention: Members of the SIEF's for Boron [EC number 231-151-2] and 
Phosphorus [EC number 231-768-7] 

Letters of Access to the REACH dossiers for 
Boron and Phosphorus 

We are pleased to advise that details of our Letters of Access to the Boron 
and Phosphorus dossiers are now available on the Letters of Access 
page of our website.   

Letter of Access agreements, the fee structure, tonnage guidance and LOA 
application forms can be downloaded from this page. 

Lead Registrants are working towards submission of their dossiers by the 
end of April 2013 so that co-registrants needing to do so this year will have 
sufficient time to submit their dossiers by the deadline of May 30th. 

Please note that ECHA will issue a new scale of registration fees - the draft 
regulation can be found on the REACH Documents page of our website. 

We will very shortly be posting guidance on completion of sections 1 and 3 
of the IUCLID dossier on ther Guidance page of our website.   There are 
various other guidance documents on joining the Joint Submission, creating 
and exporting IUCLID dossiers, etc. 

If you intend to apply for a Letter of Access to either the Boron or the 
Phosphorus dossiers, please do so in good time - note that the tokens to 
join the Joint Submissions will not be issued until payment has been 
received in full.   Our goal is to issue tokens within10 working days of 
receipt of payment. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via the Contact 
Form on our website. 
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REACH registration for specified BORON substances 
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The statements and content supplied in this email are for information purposes only and do not constitute advice 
regarding legal or regulatory compliance. You are solely responsible for obtaining legal or regulatory advice necessary 
in making your own evaluation of any legal or regulatory requirements applicable to you or your company. The Boron 
Consortium does not make any representations or warranties in relation to the statements or content appearing in this 
email, including as regards their accuracy, completeness or timeliness. The Boron Consortium will not be responsible 

for any loss or damage caused by or arising from reliance on the statements made or information contained in this 
email.  
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